
                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

MALDEN CITY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 

In accordance with the requirements of Chapter 166 of the General Laws, you are hereby notified 

that the Malden City Council will hold a public hearing at 7:00 P.M. on Tuesday, June 24, 2025, 

at 215 Pleasant Street – Room 106, City Council Chambers on a petition from Massachusetts 

Electric Company dba National Grid of Massachusetts: 
 

Petitioner:  National Grid, 1101 Turnpike Street; North Andover, MA 01845 
 

• Plan No. 31142376 – National Grid to install 1 SO pole on Eastern Ave. beginning 
at a point approximately 675 feet northeast of the centerline of the intersection of 
Broadway and Eastern Ave. and continuing approximately 50 feet in a northeast 
direction. National Grid to install new pole on Eastern Ave. about 42 feet northeast 
of existing pole #2903 to provide overhead service to 1130 Eastern Avenue, Malden, 
MA. 
 

Petitions and plans are available for public review in the City Clerk’s Office, 215 Pleasant Street, 
Room 220 Malden.  
  
If you would like to request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Maria  
Luise, ADA Compliance Coordinator at mluise@cityofmalden.org  or 781-397-7000, Ext 2005.  
 
 
 
 

 
By:  Carol Ann T. Desiderio, City Clerk 
Public hearing notice sent by USPS, June 10, 2025. 

 
 

 

City of Malden 
Massachusetts 

Phone 781-397-7116 
Fax 781-388-0610  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

City Clerk’s Office 
215 Pleasant Street, Room 220 
Malden, Massachusetts 02148 

 
 

Carol Ann T. Desiderio, City Clerk 
cdesiderio@cityofmalden.org 

www.cityofmalden.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:mluise@cityofmalden.org

